June 6, 2025

Ms. Joy Simonton

Director/Purchasing Agent

Williamson County Purchasing Department
100 Wilco Way, Suite P101

Georgetown, Texas 78626

Subject: Recommendation for IFB #251FB49 — Portland Cement

After reviewing the one submission for this solicitation, we have concluded that the submitted
bid unit prices significantly exceed our budget parameters for this material. I recommend to the
Williamson County Commissioners Court that they reject this submission.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Matt Williamson, PE
Director of Road & Bridge
Williamson County, TX



